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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 20TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP – SLOVENIA 
Geneva, 4th November 2014
Thank you Mr. Vice – President,

Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the Delegation of the Republic of Slovenia and expresses its appreciation for the comprehensive National Report and the manner that Slovenia was handling the preparation of the process. We commend submitting of the mid-term report on the implementation of 2010 UPR recommendations to the OHCHR. 
After reading the National Report, we would like to add the following comments and raise several questions:
· We noted the adoption of the amended Criminal Code which brought many positive developments in the field of judiciary. We also noted that the additional steps have been taken in order to broaden the scope of rights of migrant workers and members of their families. We still recommend ratifying the ICRMW.
· We recognize the Slovenian activities undertaken to resolve the issue of persons erased from the Register of Permanent Residents. We would appreciate to hear about the future steps that the Government of Slovenia is planning to undertake in implementing the ruling of the European Court of Human Rights in the case « Kurić and other vs. Slovenia“?
· We would also appreciate to hear if the Republic of Slovenia has set a time frame for addressing the rulings of the European Court of Human Rights in cases regarding « Ljubljanska banka »?
· Regarding the protection of the minorities, we would like to hear if the Government is planning any steps to amend the Constitution by broadening the list of minorities that are constitutionally recognized?
I thank you.
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